
  
 
 
 

Re:   Discontinuation of Ambulance Services of Spring Grove Area Ambulance 
Advanced Life Support and Basic Life Support   

 
 
 
 By this letter, we wish to provide Heidelberg Township with official notice that Spring Grove 
Area Ambulance Advanced and Basic Life Support will no longer be providing ambulance services as of 
January 31, 2023.  At the same time that Spring Grove Area Advanced and Basic Life Support. will stop 
providing ambulance services, Wellspan EMS, LLC  has indicated to us that it will begin providing 
emergency Basic Life Support and Advanced life support services to our entire service area for each 
municipality.  You can expect to receive additional information from Wellspan EMS, LLC about this in the 
near future.  Please contact us if you have any questions.  
  
 Very truly yours, 
         
                                                                                     Jacqueline M Heffner 
                                                                                           EMS Chief  
 
 Philip Sauter 
                                                                                         Board President 
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